IN REPLY REFER TO:

UNITED STATES
DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR
GEOLOGICAL SURVEY

P. 0, Bex 965
Farmington, New Mexico

March 18, 1958

T. H. MoElvain
220 Shelby St.
Sarnta Pe, Nev Mexico

Dear Mr, MoElvain:

This office is still holding, umapproved, the "Notice to
Drill® for your No. 1 Federal well loecated in the NFl sec. 1k,
Te 214 No, R. 7 W., Rio Arriba County, New Mexico. Eefore we can appe
rove the notice, Forrest B, Miller must submit a $5000 lessees! bond
or you must obtain an operating agreement, from him, approved by the
Bureau of Land Management.

This offfoe has besn advised that you do not intend to
drill the well. If you do not internd to drill the location, please
advise and we will retwrn your motice, plats, and designation of

operator.
Very truly yours,

(rrig. Sgd.) 1. W. LONG

Jerry W, Long
Act'g District Engineer

JWlongist







